

## United States Office of Personnel Management

**WASHINGTON, DC 20415-1100** 

October 17, 2005

Debra S. Katz, Esquire Bernabei and Katz, PLLC 1773 T Street, NW Washington, D.C. 20009

Dear Ms. Katz:

I am writing to advise you that Inspector General Patrick E. McFarland, U.S. Office of Personnel Management, has been asked by Clay Johnson III, Chair, President's Council on Integrity and Efficiency to investigate the allegations contained in your March 3, 2005 letter concerning Mr. Scott Bloch, Special Counsel, U.S. Office of Special Counsel. I am requesting that you provide me with an additional copy of this letter, attachments and all documents related to this matter. Special Agent in Charge (SAIC) Jill Maroney from our Office of Investigations is available to collect these documents. Please contact SAIC Maroney, at (202) 606-1141, when these documents are available.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Marshall Special Counsel to Inspector General

Jax a. Grashell